
From: Patricia Lewis [mailto:mail@change.org]  
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2012 7:56 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Protect the People, Not the Banks: Enforce a Strong Volcker Rule! 

Greetings, 

 

Section 619 of the Dodd-Frank Act (“Volcker Rule”) gave you specific guidance to write a rule 
that places strict limits on proprietary trading and ownership of hedge funds/private equity funds 
by banks. Unfortunately, your proposed implementation of the Volcker Rule creates a number of 
loopholes that can be exploited by banks. 

We ask that you close down those loopholes and be faithful to the elected leaders of this Nation 
and the guidance they gave you in the form of Dodd-Frank Section 619. Further, between now 
and July 21st, 2012, the banking industry will send its loyal army of lawyers to lobby you to try 
to dilute your current draft of the Volcker Rule.  

I join Occupy the SEC in requesting that you faithfully and strongly implement Congress’s intent 
when you draft the final version of the Volcker Rule.  

Please stand up to the banking lobby and protect the people, and not the banks. 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Patricia Lewis 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania  
 
 
Note: this email was sent as part of a petition started on Change.org, viewable at 
http://www.change.org/petitions/protect-the-people-not-the-banks-enforce-a-strong-volcker-rule. 
To respond, click here  


